
PETITION for UNIVERSAL SINGLE-PAYER HEALTHCARE in NEW YORK STATE 
Dear Governor Cuomo,  
We the undersigned believe that healthcare should be treated as a human right and that our existing system of public programs and for-profit insurance is 
both unjust and unsustainable. A universal, single-payer system in New York State would replace our current patchwork of health insurance with a statewide 
public plan that guarantees comprehensive care to all New Yorkers throughout their lives without premiums or any out-of-pocket fees. Funded by progressive 
taxation, this plan would realize substantial savings by concentrating spending on healthcare delivery and preventative care instead of administrative waste, 
marketing, and profit. Therefore, we urge you to enact a single-payer bill to make New York's healthcare system both socially just and economically 
sustainable. 

Send completed petitions to: Healthcare-NOW! NYC 949 Amsterdam Ave, Apt 2S, NY, NY 10025 • Contact us at: hcn.nyc@gmail.com • www.hcn-nyc.org 
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